
 

 

 
August 29, 2023 
 
The Honorable Wes Allen 
Office of the Secretary of State 
State Capitol 
Suite E-208 
Montgomery, AL 36130 
 
Dear Secretary Allen: 
 
The Alabama Republican Party is removing the following candidate whose name appears below 
for the Special Republican Primary Election for House District 16 to be held Tuesday, September 
26, 2023. Since the ballots for this election have already been printed the Alabama Republican 
Party will not certify the votes for the candidate listed. 
 
Greg Lowery 
 
This certificate is subject to such disqualifications or corrective action as hereafter may be 
made. 
 
Given under my hand, the twenty ninth day of August 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 ________________________________ 
 John Wahl 
 Chairman 
 Alabama Republican Party 


